From: Wendy And Chuck Ovyler (chucko@rochester.rr.com)

To: Shawna Bonshak

Cc: Michelle Rowlinson

Subject: Re: 4760 S. Menteth Dr. - Updated site plans
Date: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 11:38:36 AM

Thanks. Need to make sure PB members are aware of it’s resolution via circulating Chris’
email and/or placing the correspondence in our on line file. Chuck

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 4, 2022, at 2:00 PM, Shawna Bonshak
<SBonshak@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Chuck- Chris is good with all of the changes for Saralinda’s site.

Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241

From: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 1:00 PM

To: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: RE: 4760 S. Menteth Dr. - Updated site plans

Looks great
Got a call from Brennan and he changed everything we had asked for.

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 11:46 AM

To: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: FW: 4760 S. Menteth Dr. - Updated site plans

Chuck asked me to get your blessing or decline, for next week’s meeting.

Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241

From: Michael Francisco (mfrancisco@marksengineering.com)
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Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 4:44 PM

To: ciensen@townofcanandaigua.org; Saralinda Hooker <shooker7373@gmail.com>;
mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; shonshak@townofcanandaigua.org; Brabant,
Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>

Cc: Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>; Lindsey Tidd

<ltidd@marksengineering.com>
Subject: 4760 S. Menteth Dr. - Updated site plans

Good afternoon,

I've attached updated Site Plans, drainage calculations, fire truck movement and
response letter to MRB's comments for 4760 S. Menteth Dr project. Please review and
let us know if you have any concerns or questions.

Chris, if you need physical copies let us know how many and we will have them
dropped off.

Thanks,

Mike Francisco
Engineer |

[.T. Manager

Marks Engineering, P.C
42 Beeman St.
Canandaigua, NY 14424
585-905-0360 ext. 108
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